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Vedder Elementary Addition Update 
 
Work on the Vedder Elementary addition has begun and excavation prep work is in process. 
 

 
• Excavation prep work for building site and driveway to new parking spaces being prepped 
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Capital Project Update – Vedder Elementary February 2021 

• Ministry sign has been installed facing north on Promontory Rd. 
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